Minutes of Patient Participation Group
24th July 2013
IN THE MEETING ROOM
	Present 
	Dr Patrick Hutt, Pete Grantham, 
Members of the patient Group 


	Item No
	Item
	Discussion & Actions
	Action

	1
	Minutes from last meeting and Matters arising 
	Pete went through the minutes of the last meeting held 13th March 2013 –
Matters arising – Concerns over the phones had been looked at, the company could not find a fault with the system, in regards it cutting off at 1pm but would monitor it. The practice also looking at a new phone system and will update when have more news.  There had also been some data in regards waiting times and they seem to have reduced over the last 3 months which is encouraging, also Drs  are when required informing patients if they are running late.  The Jaylex board will be moved next month and the screen giving health advice will be installed soon.
	

	3
	Update 
	Patrick informed the group that Pete was leaving and a new Practice Manger David Jones would be taking over on 8th August, he was an experience PM who has experience of working with patient groups – also Dr Kelvin was away at present and Dr Jaffer was covering. 
	

	
	Super PPG 
	 Pete informed the Group that we are part of a super PPG, which includes the Lawson, Neaman, De beviour, Shorditch, Hoxton surgeries the next meeting is at 6pm at the De Beauvoir – these are very useful forums to meet and discuss a wide range of topics – if you are interested please let the reception staff know.

	PG

	
	Other Matters 
	2013/14 Survey would be doing another survey this year – will be asking members for input, have done the same survey twice might be better to change it for this year.

Also would like to include the PPG in more projects maybe helping with the Art project, discussed at the previous meeting and/or a coffee morning, survey in reception with patients, add a column in the patient newsletter  – open to more suggestions

ER felt that not offering phlebotomy at the surgery was a concern as most of the local practices do  - Patrick felt it was a valid point we need to look at as a practice and decide a way forward and would let the group know of the outcome.


	

	4
	Next Meeting 
	Planned for Sep 2013 details to follow   
	


